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Year 3 and 4 Multiplication information evening 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that this letter finds you and your families well at this time. We would like to 

inform parents of our Year 3 and 4 children about a Multiplication Information evening on 

Thursday 2nd December at 5:00pm. Unfortunately, our current COVID risk assessment 

restricts a face to face meeting, so the evening will be in the form of an online presentation 

with some pre-recorded videos. The session will be recorded and added to our school 

website after the event for further reference.  

As multiplication is the foundation to so many areas of maths, a secure knowledge of all 

times tables to 12 by the end of year 4 really makes a difference to future success and 

confidence in maths. The aim of this evening is to provide information, strategies and quick 

games with which to support your child with learning their times tables. Additionally, there 

will be information on the statutory multiplication test which year 4 children will take this 

academic year. All of the information from this evening will remain available after this time 

on our school website for you to view at your own convenience.  

There will also be an opportunity within this evening for parents to ask any questions 

regarding multiplication as the teachers will be available on line to answer your questions 

and provide you with an immediate response. We ask that you please direct your questions 

to our Year 3 Lead, Miss Webb (awebb@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk) or the Year 4 Lead, 

Mrs Bracegirdle (kbracegirdle@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk) via email. If you do choose 

to view this information at a later date, please continue to direct your emails to this address 

and we will endeavour to respond as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your support, patience and understanding at this time and please do not 

hesitate to get in touch via the above email should you have a further query. 

 
Kindest regards, 
 
Nichola Stewart 
Assistant headteacher 
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